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Selsdon Park Pre-School is committed to ensuring that children stay 
healthy and safe. Selsdon Park Pre-School has devised its nut free 
policy and adopted strict procedures, in relation to the administering and 
storing medication to protect the health and welfare of children and all 
users of the Nursery. 

Implementation of Policy: 

• Selsdon Park Pre-School is a designated nut free setting. We will 
not provide any nuts or food containing nuts 

• Parents are requested not to send any nuts or food known to 
contain nuts 

• Staff will not eat food containing nuts within the setting, however 
they can consume the food containing nuts, off site and on their 
break 

• We will ensure the cooking activates involving the children will not 
contain nuts 

• Parents/staff are requested to inform the manager if their child has 
a nut allergy in order to take safety measures in advance.  

• Should any child have an allergic reaction, Selsdon Park Pre-
School will follow the settings emergency procedure. 
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